
 

 

MOTIVATION LETTER 

 

 

Dear EVSSAR board and members of EVSSAR, 

 

I would like to apply for a academic position in the EVSSAR board. 

 

I have been a member of EVSSAR since 2006 and I see the annual congress of EVSSAR the most 

important opportunity to share ideas, discuss about the difficult topics and update the new insights 

in small animal reproduction. Meeting all the enthusiastic people around the world refreshes 

thoughts and gives strength to everyday work. To improve the field we need to share research, 

advanced teaching and practical experience. I would like to be part of this development and give my 

contribution to the society. 

 

 

Sincerely yours 

Tuire Tamminen 

 

 

 

Tuire Tamminen DVM, Dipl ECAR     

Veterinary Clinic Mevet 

Höyläämötie 5 

00380 Helsinki 

FINLAND 

Phone +358 9 565 5600 

E-mail: tuire.tamminen@fimnet.fi 

repro@mevet.fi 

 

 

University of Helsinki 

Faculty of Veterinary Medicine 

Department of Production Animal Medicine 

Reproduction of Small Animals 

Leissantie 43B 

FI-04920  SAARENTAUS 

FINLAND 

Phone: +358 50 4150196 

E-mail: tuire.tamminen@helsinki.fi 
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